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August 21, 1979 

Mr. Ken Holhman, Resident Engineer 
Fairbanks Flood Control Project 

WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers - NPAFO-F 
P.O. Box 60069 
Airport Annex 
Fairbanks, AK 99706 

Dear Mr. Holhman: 

--~--~------

JAY S. HAMMOND, Governor 

------------------

On behalf of the Alaska Water Resources Board, I wish to express our 
deep appreciation for the fine field trip of the Fairbanks Flood 
Control Project conducted by yourself and Mr. Tom Munsey. 

We appreciate the fact that you interrupted your busy schedule to show 
us through the project. Your presentation was very helpful in g1v1ng 
us a better understanding of the magnitude and complexity of the 
project. 

During subsequent meetings on August 7 and 8 we heard local testimony 
expressing concern about effects of the final phase of levee construction 
in the vicinity of the airport. In this regard we have sent a letter 
to the Governor suggesting that he convene a meeting of top level 
state agency, North Star Borough, and Corps officials to make sure 
that all are aware of the expressed concerns and, if possible, arrive 
at a jointly agreed course of action. 

Again, thank you for your assistance. 

Very truly yours, 
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Richard H. Sims ~ 
.Chairman 

C ~· '-• Tom Munsey 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
NPAEN-PM 
P.O. Box 7002 
Anchor age, AK 99510 


